I telephoned lir., Landy of the Till Co.(England) Ltd.,
with reference to his letter of the 2nd instant, and
explained that the Swansea Surveyor had stated in his
report that they did not consider that any part of the
Swansea Survey, 10.48 - 1.49, should be considered as
part of the Special Survey for classification of the
hull, although it was agreed that part of the Machinery
Survey had been carried out.

Mr. ILandy stated, however, that he and Nr. King, his
Swansea Superintendent clearly understood that the parts
examined at Swansea had been passed for Speclal Survey,
and he therefore requested that the question should be
re-opened with the Surveyors concerned who should be
asked to communieate with Nr. King in the mat
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